
 
 
 
Dear Friend of the Anti-Choice Project, 
 
As yet another year draws to a close with little legal help to 
speak of for unborn children scheduled to die, we at the 
Anti-Choice Project recommit ourselves to changing minds 
and saving lives — to exposing abortion in all its gruesome 
horror in the public square so that it can never be 
trivialized or ignored. 
 
Nothing in life changes until the pain of same exceeds the 
pain of change. Wherever we take our abortion victim 
photos, we bring tremendous pain to bear on the complicit 
and complacent consciences of those who see us. Many 
who see us are angry. It stands to reason that the majority 
of those who are visibly angry with us are so because of an 
abortion they procured, or, worse, pressured a woman into 
procuring. Being confronted with the sheer inhumanity of 
what they have already compartmentalized and 
rationalized away as “the lesser of two evils,” they often 
lash out at the messenger. 
 
People always want to attack the messenger when they are 
confronted with some moral truth challenging their immoral behavior. No Christian should be surprised by this since 
Truth Himself was crucified by the world 20 centuries ago. Like Christ, effective social reformers are always blamed first 
and exonerated later. We do not care about our exoneration; we do not care one bit what people think of us. We care only 
what they think of abortion. And on that matter we are having a tremendous impact. We know we are effective because of 
the outrage — the “blame” — we receive every time we show people images of abortion victims. 
 
ACP LINCOLN CRASHES PLANNED PARENTHOOD EVENT 
 

Late September in Nebraska the local ACP chapter joined 
forces with Lincoln Right to Life to protest outside a Planned 
Parenthood training event which was being held for Lincoln 
Public School District teachers regarding “gender issues.” 
Planned Parenthood uses such opportunities to get their 
propaganda into the veins of the public education system and 
ultimately help them sell more abortions. But at this event, 
upon arrival, the teachers quickly realized they were being 
educated on more than they had bargained for. They were met 
by a team of ACP volunteers, each equipped with a sign and 
brochures exposing Planned Parenthood’s “bottom line”.  
 
ABORTION VICTIM IMAGERY SUMMIT 
 
In May of this year we were honored to receive a letter from 
Eric Scheidler, Executive Director of the Pro-Life Action 
League, which is based in Chicago. Eric is the son of Joe 
Scheidler, known affectionately in the movement as, “the 

ACP Lincoln crashes a Planned Parenthood training event held for 
Lincoln School Dist. teachers on “gender issues” in late September. 

ACP Co-Directors, Andrew and Tom, with Joe Scheidler (Pro-
Life Action League) and Fr. Denis Wilde (Priests for Life). 



Father of Pro-Life Activism.” The reason for the letter from the 
Pro-Life Action League was to propose a summit of pro-life 
leaders in the US and Canada who could work together in 
advancing the widespread use of abortion victim imagery. The 
meeting took place in Chicago on September 19, 2013 and was a 
huge success. In addition to the Scheidlers, other notables at 
the conference were Jill Stanek (JillStanek.com), Stephanie 
Gray (Executive Director, Canadian Centre for Bio-Ethical 
Reform), Mark Harrington (Created Equal), Dr. Monica Miller 
(professor of Sacred Theology and author of Abandoned: The 
Untold Story of the Abortion Wars), Tom Brejcha (President 
and Chief Council, Thomas More Law Society), and Fr. Frank 
Pavone (National Director, Priests for Life). 
 
While our street demonstrations remain the heart of our 
mission and strategy in exposing the truth of abortion to 
Americans, ACP is always looking for new and effective ways of 
reaching even more people. At the Chicago meeting we were able to learn about some of the strategies being employed by 
other activists using the images of abortion. One of the more effective strategies currently being used by the Canadian 
Centre for Bio-Ethical Reform is the distribution of postcards with abortion victim photos on one side, and pro-life text on 
the other. This is a particularly powerful tool as it is a very cost-effective method of reaching people in the quiet of their 
homes and presenting them with a compelling and logical case for the rights of pre-born human beings alongside the 
photographic evidence that abortion kills babies. The Anti-Choice Project will be implementing this strategy in the coming 
months. 
 
DAYTON, OHIO JOINS GROWING LIST OF ACP CHAPTER LOCATIONS 
 

We are pleased to announce in this newsletter the formation of our eighth 
chapter in Dayton, Ohio, headed up by Chapter Director, Shannon King-
Allen! Shannon has long been an active member of the pro-life movement, 
defending the pre-born in her home town and praying outside of abortion 
mills. She will now be fighting for human rights with the compelling 
photographic evidence of this unspeakable injustice. On October 15th, after 
receiving our signs and camera in the mail she wrote to us saying, “I am 
getting fired up and have never seen this stuff out at Kettering [abortion 
mill]! They are in for some cold hard truth when my army and I get there! In 
love, I pray to promote saving lives of mothers and the unborn!” 
 
We are grateful to Shannon and her team in Dayton, Ohio, and we are 
grateful to you, our supporters who help make this happen. Please stay tuned 
for our February newsletter which will feature a recap of our presence at the 
January 2014 March for Life in Olympia, Washington, as well as a new 
billboard project to run that same month. 

 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 

 
Tom Herring 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 

 
Andrew St.Hilaire 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 
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1. Start an ACP Chapter. Would you be interested in 
starting an ACP chapter? More information is available on 
our website or email us at info@antichoiceproject.com. 
 
2. Volunteer. Hold a sign with your local ACP chapter! 
 
3. Spread the word! Refer friends and family to our 
website and share this newsletter with them. 
 
4. Donate. Your regular, tax-deductibe, gift of $50, $25, 
$10 or $5 helps us to expand our life-saving projects into 
more and more cities in need of seeing the truth about 
abortion. Set up a recurring gift with your credit or debit 
card by visiting our website at www.antichoiceproject.com 
and clicking “Donate”. 

LEARN HOW YOU CAN HELP 

Getting to know many leading pro-life activists, including 
Stephanie Gray (CCBR) and Jill Stanek (JillStanek.com). 

ACP Dayton Chapter Director, Stephanie King-
Allen (right) with volunteers at their first 
protest in October. 


